FAMILY DISTRIBUTI ON

Picture Re-Take Day is Wednesday, October 25th.

If you would like to have your child/children’s picture re-taken, please keep your class picture (if
you purchased one) and return the rest of the package you ordered with your child on this day.
If you ordered digital photos and want to do retakes, send a note.

*All retakes: Please add a note of what you would like changed. *

They will replace your package with the new photo taken.

If your child was absent on picture day, they will have their picture taken on this day as well.
If you would like to order a package, please visit:
https://www.lastingimpressionsstudio.net/cas-2023

Please note this is the only retake day.

You must order pictures by 10/25 no orders can be taken after this date.

Any questions please email Jenn Hickam: jennhick19@aol.com



